
Plymouth-Canton Community Schools 
IPM (Integrated Pest Management) Parent Notification Form 

Occasionally, Plymouth-Canton Community Schools may apply pesticides to our schools/school grounds and 
athletic areas.  You as parents and guardians have the right to be notified prior to such applications.  If you 
wish to be notified via Email, telephone (indicate home or cell), or first class mail, please fill out the form 
below and return it to the Central Maintenance office at 14967 Pilot Dr., Plymouth, Michigan, 48170 in care of 
Lisa Vance.  The office can be reached by calling  734-455-9379.      This form must be completed every year to 
insure that we have the most current contact information.      
A posting of pesticide(s) use inside or outside of any P-CCS building will be placed, in advance, at the entrance 
of the building and on the Plymouth-Canton Community Schools website. 

In an emergency situation Plymouth-Canton Community Schools may apply pesticides without prior 
notification to parents or guardians, but parents and guardians will be notified of the application after is 
occurs.    

For further information pertaining to pesticides, you can contact The National Pesticide Information Center at Oregon 
University.  The toll free number is 800-858-7378.  The web site is www.npic.orst.ed.   OR   The Michigan Dept. of 
Agriculture and Rural Development (MDARD) at 800-292-3939 or at their web site:  www.michigan.gov/mdard 

Please complete this form and return to the address below. IPM Parent Notification 

Name of Parent/Guardian   

Address of Parent/Guardian   

Email Address of Parent/Guardian   

Home Telephone # of Parent/Guardian  

Cell Phone # of Parent/Guardian  

Name of school(s) your child attends: 

  School Attending: 

  School Attending: 

  School Attending: 

Student Name: 

Student Name: 

Student Name: 

Return form to:   
Central Maintenance 
Attn:  Lisa Vance
 14967 Pilot Drive 
Plymouth, MI 48170 

Updated 9/2023 

http://www.npic.orst.ed/
http://www.michigan.gov/mdard



